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Based on the rising homelessness problem across the northwest, and the increased 

interest the region has faced from wealthy home buyers and investment companies, 

it’s clear that Oregon needs more flexible zoning in certain residential areas. This bill 

strikes a balance between providing for more housing without bulldozing communities 

and their unique cultures. Please support this bill.  


